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The attached special provisions ASP-7A revises the DBE special provision ASP-7 dated 
December 2021. Use this special provisions on all FAA-funded airport projects with a bid 
opening after September 27, 2023. 
 
ASP-7A implements a race-neutral DBE program statewide. ASP-8, the race-conscious DBE 
program special provision for Northern Region, is rescinded for projects with a bid opening after 
the date of this directive. Currently advertising projects should replace ASP-7 or ASP-8 by 
addendum. 
 
Alaska Standard Specifications for Airport Construction and Special Provisions are available 
online at:  
http://www.dot.state.ak.us/stwddes/dcsspecs/index.shtml 
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